
BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS
NEWSLETTER  -  FEBRUARY  2014

Dates to remember: 

Thursday 27th February - 2.15pm - Sat Meeting for Year 2 parents only (No babies/
toddlers please)
Tuesday 1st April – 2.30pm      Easter Fair (More information to follow)
Wednesday 2nd April – 6.00 - 7.30pm  Easter Disco (Tickets go on sale Wed 26th Mar)

Family Support Drop In – Wednesday 12th March 2014, 9am – 10am
We have a Drop-In service held by local Children Centre Family Workers where parents 
can call in for advice, support and information regarding parenting, behaviour and any other 
aspects of family life.
Parents are welcome to call into school for an informal chat and all matters are treated 
confidentially.
If you would like any further information regarding this Drop-In please see 
Mrs Hill at the school office.

DINNER MONEY  MILK MONEY
TOTAL FOR HALF TERM = £63.00 TOTAL FOR HALF TERM = £6.00
Please make cheques for milk and dinners payable to North Lincolnshire Council with the card number 
and expiry date on reverse. Weekly amount to be paid the first day of the school week.

Just a reminder that milk money will only be accepted on the first morning of the school week 
or the first day back to school if your child has been absent.
Please note:  If you wish your child to change from dinners to pack-ups could you please notify the 
school office in writing with 1 weeks notice.

HALF TERM
School will close on Friday 14th February at 3.15pm and open on 
MONDAY 24th FEBRUARY  at 9.00am.

PARENTAL/ADULT RESPONSIBILITY
Please would parents/adults be aware that it is their duty to supervise their children on the 
playground in the morning, before school is opened at 8.55am.

Please help by ensuring the children stay off the grass, the activity trail and garden areas 
and by encouraging them to play sensibly whilst waiting to come into school.  Thank you for 
your co-operation.
Reminder: BICYLES, SCOOTERS, DOGS & PLAYGROUND
Would parents please remember that scooters and bicycles are not allowed on the 
playground. Dogs are not allowed on school premises under any circumstances for health and 
safety reasons. 



FAMILY ASSEMBLY DATES:

Friday 7th  March - Mrs Turnbull’s Class
Tuesday 11th  March - Miss Miller’s Class
Thursday 13th March - Mrs Kostryca’s Class
Friday 14th March - Miss Foster’s Class
Tuesday 18th March - Miss Custon’s Class
Thursday 20th March - Miss Sharp’s Class
All assemblies will start at 9.10am.



BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS
MON/TUE & WED NURSERY - FEBRUARY  2014

Dates to remember:
Tuesday  1st April      –  2.30pm      Easter Fair (More information to follow)
Wednesday 2nd April - 6/7.30pm  Easter Disco (Tickets go on sale Wed 26th Mar)

Dinner money for half term from 24.02.14 – 04.04.14  = £25.20
DINNER - Please send money in a named, sealed envelope. Please make cheques payable to North 
Lincolnshire Council. Please write the card number with expiry date on reverse of cheque.

HALF TERM
Nursery for Option 1 children will close on Wednesday 12th February at 11.30am, and will open 
on MONDAY 24th FEBRUARY  at 9.00am.

Could I please remind everyone that dogs are not allowed on the school grounds under any 
circumstances.

BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS
MON/TUE & WED NURSERY - FEBRUARY  2014

Dates to remember:
Tuesday  1st April      –  2.30pm      Easter Fair (More information to follow)
Wednesday 2nd April - 6/7.30pm  Easter Disco (Tickets go on sale Wed 26th Mar)

Dinner money for half term from 24.02.14 – 04.04.14  = £25.20
DINNER - Please send money in a named, sealed envelope. Please make cheques payable to North 
Lincolnshire Council. Please write the card number with expiry date on reverse of cheque.

HALF TERM
Nursery for Option 1 children will close on Wednesday 12th February at 11.30am, and will open 
on MONDAY 24th FEBRUARY  at 9.00am.

Could I please remind everyone that dogs are not allowed on the school grounds under any 
circumstances.



BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS
WED/THURS & FRI NURSERY - FEBRUARY  2014

Dates to remember:
Tuesday  1st April      –  2.30pm      Easter Fair (More information to follow)
Wednesday 2nd April - 6/7.30pm  Easter Disco (Tickets go on sale Wed 26th Mar)

Dinner money for half term from 24.02.14 – 04.04.14  = £25.20
DINNER - Please send money in a named, sealed envelope. Please make cheques payable to North 
Lincolnshire Council. Please write the card number with expiry date on reverse of cheque.

HALF TERM
Nursery for Option 2 children will close on Friday 14th February at 3.15pm, and will open on 
WEDNESDAY 26th FEBRUARY at 12.45am.

Could I please remind everyone that dogs are not allowed on the school grounds under any 
circumstances.

BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS
WED/THURS & FRI NURSERY - FEBRUARY  2014

Dates to remember:
Tuesday  1st April      –  2.30pm      Easter Fair (More information to follow)
Wednesday 2nd April - 6/7.30pm  Easter Disco (Tickets go on sale Wed 26th Mar)

Dinner money for half term from 24.02.14 – 04.04.14  = £25.20
DINNER - Please send money in a named, sealed envelope. Please make cheques payable to North 
Lincolnshire Council. Please write the card number with expiry date on reverse of cheque.

HALF TERM
Nursery for Option 2 children will close on Friday 14th February at 3.15pm, and will open on 
WEDNESDAY 26th FEBRUARY at 12.45am.

Could I please remind everyone that dogs are not allowed on the school grounds under any 
circumstances



BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS

Option 1: Nursery Newsletter. February 2014

Thank you to those parents who have attended the Stay and Chat sessions 
over the last two weeks. We hope you have found them enjoyable. The children 
certainly have! Due to your positive responses, we are hoping to run something 
similar in the Summer term.

Next half term our topic is Once Upon a Time. Further information, about what 
we will be covering, will follow after half term. For our Inspiration Day, on 
Tuesday 25th February, we would like the children to bring in their favourite 
book. Please make sure it has your child’s name in it. We will also be making crowns 
and having a Prince and Princess picnic on this day. Children should come in their 
uniform as normal as we will not be dressing up.

Please note that children should not bring any toys, including soft toys, from home 
into Nursery. As you can appreciate it is very difficult to keep track of these 
toys and they can get lost. This can be very distressing for your child. Please 
could you make sure that your child does not bring toys from home into Nursery.

We are planning a school trip in the summer term and would appreciate parents 
to come along to help.  If you would like to join us on this trip as a parent helper 
then you will require a CRB check. Forms can be picked up from the school office. 
Please be aware that the number of seats on coaches is limited, therefore we will 
not be able to ask all parents to accompany us on every visit.

Dinner money for half term from 24.02.14 – 02.04.14  =   £25.20
DINNER - Please send money in a named, sealed envelope. Please make cheques payable to North Lincolnshire Council. 
Please write the card number with expiry date on reverse of cheque.

HALF TERM
Nursery for Option 1 children will close on Wednesday 12th February at 11.30am, 
and will open on MONDAY 24th FEBRUARY at 9.00am.

Could I please remind everyone that dogs are not allowed on the school grounds 
under any circumstances.

Thank you for your continuing support. Enjoy your half term break.
The Nursery Team



Dates to remember:
Monday 31st March    - 2.45pm Easter Songs (More information to follow)
Tuesday  1st April      –  2.30pm Easter Fair (More information to follow)
Wednesday 2nd April -  6.00 - 7.30pm  Easter Disco (Tickets go on sale Wed 26th Mar)

End of term: Wednesday 2nd April.



BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS
Option 2: Nursery Newsletter. February 2014

Thank you to those parents who have attended the Stay and Chat sessions 
over the last two weeks. We hope you have found them enjoyable. The children 
certainly have! Due to your positive responses, we are hoping to run something 
similar in the Summer term.

Next half term our topic is Once Upon a Time. Further information, about what 
we will be covering, will follow after half term. For our Inspiration Day, on 
Thursday 27th February, we would like the children to bring in their favourite 
book. Please make sure it has your child’s name in it. We will also be making crowns 
and having a Prince and Princess picnic on this day. Children should come in their 
uniform as normal, as we will not be dressing up.

Please note that children should not bring any toys, including soft toys, from home 
into Nursery. As you can appreciate it is very difficult to keep track of these 
toys and they can get lost. This can be very distressing for your child. Please 
could you make sure that your child does not bring toys from home into Nursery.

We are planning a school trip in the Summer term and would appreciate parents 
to come along to help.  If you would like to join us on this trip as a parent helper 
then you will require a CRB check. Forms can be picked up from the school office. 
Please be aware that the number of seats on coaches is limited, therefore we will 
not be able to ask all parents to accompany us on every visit.

Dinner money for half term from 24.02.14 – 04.04.14  = £25.20
DINNER - Please send money in a named, sealed envelope. Please make cheques payable to North Lincolnshire Council. 
Please write the card number with expiry date on reverse of cheque.

HALF TERM
Nursery for Option 2 children will close on Friday 14th February at 3.15pm, and 
will open on WEDNESDAY 26th FEBRUARY at 12.45am.

Could I please remind everyone that dogs are not allowed on the school grounds 
under any circumstances.

Thank you for your continuing support. Enjoy your half term break.

The Nursery Team



Dates to remember:
Thursday 3rd April    - 2.45pm Easter Songs (More information to follow)
Tuesday  1st April      –  2.30pm Easter Fair (More information to follow)
Wednesday 2nd April -  6.00 - 7.30pm  Easter Disco (Tickets go on sale Wed 26th Mar)

End of term: Friday 4th April.


